April 1, 2020

Rev. Dr. Robert J. Duncan Jr., President Northwind Theological Seminary 14268 Canarias Dr. Winter Garden, FL 34787

Dear Rev. Dr. Duncan:

The CPCA Commission is pleased to share with you that on this date Northwind Theological Seminary has been granted one year Certification, with the following conditions:

- A Focus Visit focusing on NTS Finances. NTS needs to complete their first year to provide meaningful financials.
- 2. A Focus Visit focusing on Faculty. NTS is still recruiting Faculty and need to complete their documentation.

Congratulations on this accomplishment! The CPCA Commission will be contacting you regarding the two above mentioned Focus Visits.

Blessings to you and ALL your team.

Larry D. Moulds, Ph.D. CPCA Certification Director cpcaDrMoulds@gmail.com Cell: 727.692.6531

www.cpca-edu.us/certification